

## Bowling Green State University Bowling Green, Ohio

October 25, 1949

Dr. Alfonso Reyes Universidad Nacional de Mexico Ciudad de Mexico, Districo Federal Mexico

Dear Sir:

I am writing to you on advice of one of my professors, a Dr. Haggard professor

of Spanish here at Bowling Green University.

I am interested in going to Mexico City to attend summer school at the National University. I would like to go next summer to study Spanish literature and Mexican government if that is possible.

Would you please send me any information that might aid me in making arrangements for going to school down there? I would like to know about living quarters, expenses, and any pertinent information you might have on the school in general.

Thanking you, I am

Sincerely yours

Mr. Larie Beam

North Doem

B.G.S.U.

Bowling Green, Ohio

Mexico, D. F., November 11, 1949.

Mr. Larie Beam,
North Dorm,
B. G. S. U.
Bowling Green, Ohio,
U. S. A.

Dear Mr. Beam:

I have received your kind letter of October 25. I have no connection with the Summer School in our National University, and I am sending your letter to the respective direction, and I hope you will receive directly all the information you need.

Sincerely yours

Alfonso Reyes

c.c.p. Sr. Director de la Escuela de Verano, Ribera de San Cosme 71, México, D. F.